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M-22 resurfacing in Suttons Bay starts May 16

GAYLORD, Mich. - The Michigan Department of Transportation will be investing $619,000 to 
resurface M-22 from south of Front Street to south of M-204 and from north of Dumas Road to 
the north side of Mill Pond Bridge in the Village of Suttons Bay. This project will improve safety 
and ride quality for motorists and extend the life of the roadway. 

County: 
Leelanau 

Highway: 
M-22

Closest city: 
Suttons Bay 

Start date: 
Monday, May 16, 2022 

Estimated end date: 
Friday, June 10, 2022 (second application of pavement markings to be complete by July 8) 

Traffic restrictions: 
Daytime lane closures with traffic regulators. 

Jobs numbers:  
Based on economic modeling, this investment is expected to directly and indirectly support 
roughly eight jobs.  

Safety benefit: 
This work will provide a safer and smoother driving surface. 

Protect workers. Protect drivers. Safe work zones for all. 
www.Michigan.gov/WorkZoneSafety 
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